
Parent Council News 

 

Summer Fete Update 

The money has been banked and we have a big comedy cheque ready to give to Maggie’s 

Centre, Dundee. We are currently organising an appropriate handover date with Maggie’s as 

well as a photo for the local newspapers. 

Parent Council AGM  

This will be held on Thursday, Nov 1
st
, at 6pm in the school, followed by a regular meeting. 

Everyone is welcome to attend (without having to make any big commitments, honest!!) and 

it would be lovely to see some new faces come along and join in so we can all get to know 

each other and come up with some great ideas to support our children, school and nursery. 

Halloween Haunting and Howling 

We had a great turnout for the Halloween disco party on Friday 26
th

 Oct in the school hall. 

There were some fantastic costumes and make up worn by children AND their parents and 

lots of treats and medal prize winners on the night. We raised £36 for the pupils’ new 

creativity fund. Big thanks to everyone who came along to help and joined in the fun.  

 

Happy Halloween Everyone!! 

Kathryn Foot, Chair 


